Johnson, Sabrina O

From: Townsel, Michael <TownselM@HillsboroughCounty.ORG>

Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 12:53 PM

To: Madden, Melissa

Cc: Chamberlain, Justin; O'Neill, Joseph; Watson, Edward; Aguilar, Tiffany; SWD_Waste; Tafuni, Steven;
Spradlin, Kollan; Greenwell, Jeffry

Subject: Southeast Landfill, OGC File No. 17-0058 - February 2020 Groundwater Monitoring Event

Hi Melissa,

Please find this notification for the Southeast County Landfill Supplemental Groundwater Sampling activities for the first
quarter of 2020. In accordance with the Department’s August 28, 2019 letter granting modification of groundwater
sampling and reporting, the Adapt file, groundwater contour map, and lab data for the quarter have been submitted
through the FDEP Business Portal. Total Dissolved Solids (TDS) continue to be slightly above the SDWS in well TH-83 at
570 mg/l. Monitoring wells TH-66A, TH-67, and TH-79 continue to exhibit overall good water quality. Please let me know
if you have any questions regarding the data submitted.

Best Regards,
Michael



